
The Role of Regents & SED for  
Public Education 

MCSBA supports the Regents in their work to improve the quality of the educational experience and to 
increase academic standards. Our constituent districts have high expectations for all students and 
recognize the importance of academic rigor as well as challenging  students to reach their full potential as 
global citizens. 

To that end MCSBA asks that the Board of Regents and the State Education Department partner 
with our districts by  

 
Supporting High Quality 
Learning Standards 

High quality learning standards need to be developed, maintained 
and regularly evaluated by practicing educational experts who can 
provide input  and strategies based in research and who can 
provide insight into the most effective method of implementation 
and assessment. Our districts believe in accountability that is 
measured by valid and reliable tools. 

Supporting Models of 
Continuous Improvement 

Promote continuous improvement in teaching by advocating for 
funding for professional development and evaluation of curriculum 
for effectiveness to maintain college and career readiness. 

 
Supporting Professionalism 

With the need for teachers in special areas increasing  and the 
numbers entering the teaching profession decreasing, it is 
important to maintain and develop new pathways for educational 
professionals. SED should work with teacher programs to develop 
programs that allow for teacher certification reciprocity across 
states as well as for second career teachers. 

Supporting Other Partnerships MCSBA school districts have some of the highest achieving schools 
in our state.  The strategies and successes of  public school districts 
need to be shared across the state so that others can use these 
strategies where they can best be duplicated. 

Supporting Mandate Relief Develop a periodic review of the current mandates, especially 
around those identified as most burdensome and recommend 
revision or removal of these. For the numerous special education 
mandates, put together a comprehensive group of stakeholders, 
that include parents of students with disabilities that have 
graduated, to garner input. 

Support a predictable, 
sustainable, equitable and 
adequate state aid formula 

The Foundation aid formula  needs  to provide districts with the  
state aid that it was designed  to originally to provide. With the tax 
cap limiting revenue, school districts  are more reliant than ever on 
this critical aid. 

Supporting an Appropriate 
state plan to meet ESSA 
regulations 

The Board of Regents and SED should continue to reach out to 
stake holders  to get feedback on the new ESSA regulations  and to 
make sure that the plan submitted to the DOE is reflective of the  
language of the law and maintains  both state and local control. 

Improvement of education requires the collaborative efforts and mutual respect of school districts,  
professional organizations, the Board of Regents, the State Education Department and the State Legislature. 
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